
Participation

Delegates of the CGPM

The 27th meeting of the General Conference on Weights and Measures (CGPM)
will be held from Tuesday 15 to Friday 18 November 2022 at the Palais des
Congrès de Versailles, 10 rue de la Chancellerie, 78000 Versailles, Yvelines, France.
Following the best practice adopted by other international organizations, the
meeting will be held in a “hybrid” format allowing both in-person and remote
participation.

The meeting of the General Conference on Weights and Measures (CGPM) is a
diplomatic event. Delegates at the meeting of the CGPM represent the States
Parties to the Metre Convention and the Associates of the CGPM, and each
delegate must therefore be designated by their State as being entitled to
represent it and to act on its behalf.

These credentials must be issued by and bear the signature of an authority with
power to commit the State on the questions to be discussed by the Conference.

The Governments are asked to present the composition of their delegations and
their credentials to the Director of the BIPM (in an email addressed to
cgpm@bipm.org) no later than two weeks before the opening of the
27th meeting, i.e. before 2 November 2022.

For further information, please contact Céline Fellag Ariouet (cfellag@bipm.org)
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